
           Kessingland Church of England Primary Academy Strike Gold! 

 

The school is delighted to share that Kessingland Church of England Primary Academy has 
been awarded the School Games Gold Mark Award. 

The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by 
the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of 
competition across their school and into the community.  

On receiving the award, Adrian Crossland, Headteacher, said: “I am so pleased that the 
outstanding provision at Kessingland Church of England Primary Academy has been 
acknowledged by School Games. The school provides a number of clubs throughout the 
week and every single one is very well attended. It is fantastic to see our pupils enjoying all 
aspects of school sport and I am extremely grateful to every member of staff and volunteer 
who continues to provide these wonderful opportunities.”         

 

                     


